
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Bockisch, Bernie"; Naranjo, Mark
Cc: Zane Kurtz
Subject: RE: Fox 30 State 3 and 4 (1RP-3460) Request for Closure
Date: Tuesday, March 13, 2018 11:17:00 AM
Attachments: approved_1RP3460_088210-22Yu-Groves-Closure Request.pdf

approved_1RP3460_088210-22 Final C-141.pdf

Mr. Kurtz:
 
The available information indicates OPERATOR has met the requirements of 19.15.29 NMAC
and no further corrective action is required. NMOCD considers 1RP-3460 closed. This
determination by the Oil Conservation Division does not relieve Operator of responsibility should
future information indicate a threat to ground water, surface water, human health, or the
environment. Furthermore, it does not relieve Operator of responsibility for compliance with any
federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations.
 
Like approval from NMSLO required. NMSLO may have additional stipulations.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Bockisch, Bernie [mailto:Bernard.Bockisch@ghd.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2017 2:18 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Groves, Amber <agroves@slo.state.nm.us>
Cc: Zane Kurtz <Zane_Kurtz@eogresources.com>
Subject: Fox 30 State 3 and 4 (1RP-3460) Request for Closure
 
Amber/Olivia,
 
On behalf EOG Resources, Inc., GHD Services, Inc. is submitting the attached request for closure and
final C-141 for the above referenced site. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions,
 
Bernie
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Bernard Bockisch, PMP
Senior Project Manager

GHD
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6121 Indian School Rd. NE Albuquerque New Mexico 87110 | www.ghd.com
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Please consider our environment before printing this email

 
_____________________
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email, including any attachments, is confidential and may be
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient please notify the sender immediately, and please
delete it; you should not copy it or use it for any purpose or disclose its contents to any other
person. GHD and its affiliates reserve the right to monitor and modify all email communications
through their networks.
_____________________
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